
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of February 27, 2015 
 SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
 Mariah Reynolds, President 
 Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance  
 Barbara McKinney, Recruitment Coordinator  
 Daniel Kenyon, Diversity Coordinator 
 Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator 
 Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
 Aqueelah Abdullah, Social Activities Coordinator 
 
  SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
 Erzsebet Piros, Vice President of Events, Excused absence 
 Denorris Wyns, Round Table Coordinator-Unexcused absence 
 
 VISITORS PRESENT 
 Johnathan Young, President of Future Educators Club 
 Aimee Shaver, Advisor of Future Educators Club 
  
  ADVISORS PRESENT 
  Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor  
  Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
   
  The meeting was called to order at 12:15pm 
     
   OLD BUSINESS 
   Police Brutality Panel event on 2.25.15 in the 4th floor lounge.  This event was reviewed and went well. 

 
SPEAK TO SEGA  
Mr. Young would like permission to add a position to the Future Educators Club Constitution. The current secretary is very busy, 
trying to keep up with the work load.  Ms. Reynolds shared with Mr. Young that he needs to rewrite their Constitution and 
return to SEGA.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Ms. Reynolds expressed to the SEGA team of some budget cuts that may affect future events. 
 
Mr. Wilson- Just a friendly reminder for Ms. Hamilton and Mr. Kenyon to attend the Board of Trustee meeting on Monday 
3.2.15 at the Brighton campus in building 1 room 321.  Attendees for the SUNY conference in Binghamton on April 10-12th will 
be as follows:  Ms. Abdullah, Mrs. Hamilton, and Ms. McKinney, Mr. Kenyon along with Student Services staff. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey- “One measure of your success will be the degree to which you build up others who work with you. 
While building up others, you will build up yourself.” – James E. Casey 
 
Greg Wilson- Keep up the good work. 

 
  The meeting adjourned at 12:39pm. 
 
  Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  

 

 


